
 

 

Invitation to IPEC Ocean Summit 
 
Naria McGee 
November 15, 2016 
 

Dear Ocean Loving Leaders, Families, and Friends, 

 

We are pleased to announce the dates for the upcoming Ocean Leadership Summit being held at the IPEC 

in Las Vegas. 

 

The summit will be from January 21-22, 2017. 

 

See the attached flyer for more information. Links for registering and fees will be forthcoming. 

 

Mark your calendars now to attend this historic event, and forward to others you think may be interested. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Naria McGee 

Vice President, Ocean Providence International 

 

 



Honoring the Kodiak 
43 Japanese Sisters  

Registration details and cost of conference will be 
forthcoming. 

(Summit to be held in IPEC Ballrooms, however personal 
lodging must be offsite due to ongoing workshop.)  

For any questions please call Naria McGee 845-514-3456 

 
 
 
 
 
 

General Program 
Sat 
• Registration 7AM 
• Introductions 
• Mission of the 43 Sisters 
• Testimonies  
• Ocean Providence 

History, meaning, activity 
• Awards and Celebration 

 
Sun 
• Local Church Service 
• Key OP Presentations 
• Action Plan & Discussions 
• Summit Conclusion 3PM 

 

Co-sponsored by Ocean Providence International, 
FFWPU/Ocean Church USA, and Ocean Providence LLC 

You are invited to the 4th Annual Ocean Leadership 
Summit West! Join us for a 2 day event at the 
beautiful IPEC and hear the history of our 43 

sisters. Collaborate with others working in the 
Ocean Providence and  network with brothers and 

sisters across the country and world! 

Support our Youth! Your donation will provide a 50% fee reduction for 
youth and students  25 years and younger to participate.  

http://www.opiinc.org  and click Donate. Thank you! 


